SAC 2021-22 
This year as in previous years our SAC (School Advisory Committee) will work to meet regularly.  Usually 6 times per school year. 
Our meetings will initially be virtual though Zoom.  On Tuesday Sept 21 at 6:30pm we will hold our first virtual meeting of the school year.   (If Public Health permits we may have one or two in person meetings as well)
If you would be interested in being on SAC or just visiting as an observer the agenda will be posted on the school website.  
 We have positions that do not currently have members in them, we are always open to observers as well. We have several vacancies as parents who were on SAC last year have had their children move on to highschool and our student positions were both in grade 9. 
The following are open:  2 parent, 2 community (cannot have a child at FVJH)  and 2 student members.  From all members we will need to choose a Chair and/or Co-Chair and Secretary. 
If you are interested please contact me through  lmarch@hrce.ca or 902-719-5572.
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